
 

 

 

Reference No.   NIDH/Acad/2020/269-1                           Date. 25.03.2020 

 

NOTICE 

Suspension of Teaching in the Institute 

Dear Students, 

Please refer to the earlier circular dated 14.03.2020 wherein it was 

informed that the teaching in the Institute will be suspended till 31st March 2020. 

As you all are aware, the entire country is under lockout for the next 21 days to 

prevent further spread of novel coronavirus pandemic. Each one of us are responsible 

to ensure that the virus is not spread further. Therefore, it is necessary that all of us 

adhere to the instructions of concerned authorities. The date of re-opening of 

educational institutes including NIDH will depend upon instructions from the 

Government. Therefore, the teaching in the Institute will continue to be suspended 

till further notice and as per information to you all from the respective Discipline 

Coordinators, for some courses online sessions may be conducted. The date of re-

opening of Institute will be published on the website and informed to you by email 

as soon as it is decided. All are requested to check e-mail messages regularly. 

In view of this, there will be impact on the Summer Vacations and the final 

schedule of the remaining semester and next Academic Year would be finalised and 

informed to all subsequently. 

"Stay home and Stay safe". 

Note: Please also share this information with other students via email/whatsapp  
Group, if he/she didn’t receive this information. 

  

Director 

To: 

All concerned. 


